
The messenger  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

April 2, 2017 – April 8, 2017 

Sunday (4/2)      

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Sunday School 

 10:15 am  Youth Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

Monday (4/3)   

  5:15 pm  Trustee’s Meeting 

  6:00 pm  Council Meeting 

  7:00 pm  BOD Meeting 

Tuesday (4/4)   

  8:30 am  Quilter’s Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (4/5)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 10:00 am  Worship Service 

  1:30 pm  Pastoral Care Meeting 

  4:00 pm  Confirmation Class   

 

 

Wednesday (4/5)  cont. 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

  5:00 pm  Soup Supper 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service   

Thursday (4/6)   

  7:30 am  TOPS 

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal 

  No Worship Service 

Friday (4/7) 

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (4/8) 

  

Sunday (4/9)     Palm Sunday 

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Sunday School 

 10:15 am  Youth Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Wednesday, March 29, 2017 

Sunday, April 2, 2017 

Fifth Sunday in Lent 

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 
Variance 
Amount 

Weekly 184 $4,798.00 $4,898.00 97.96 ($100.00) 

Year to Date 1454 $45,035.71 $53,878.00 83.59 ($8,842.29) 

Financial Information for the week of 3/12/17 

General Fund  



Remember that when you are in need of   

Pastoral care please contact either Pastor 

Matz or the church office at 920-458-4343.  

Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

They have been re-alphabetized so make 

sure you check the correct mailbox.  

Scrip Cards are now being sold by the office.                 

Someone will also be selling the cards in the Narthex 

on Sunday mornings and Thursday evenings. Cards 

will be on hand from various vendors to be                           

purchased immediately. If you need a card that is 

not available it will be ordered and you will receive 

it in about 10 days. That percentage that we receive 

on cards sold will be held and used by any group/

committee when there is a need for it. Groups/

committees will need to notify the treasurer to                   

request monies for the program or project.  

The CUS Society of Creation will be holding 
its fifth annual conference on the campus of 
CUW in Mequon on July 7th and 8th, 2017. 
The theme is “The Age of the Earth.” More                   
information and registration is available 
online at http://www.societyofcreation.org/
conferences.php. As usual we have top notch 
speakers lined up. The website will be                           
updated as information becomes available. 
Prof. Josh Locklair is the contact person if you 
have any questions. His contact information 
is available at the link above. 

We need a couple of volunteers to drive 

the church van to pick up people on the 

3rd and 4th Sundays of the month. If you 

are interested or have any questions please 

contact Tom Kroll or the church office.  

Have you looked at the church website lately. 

It has been updated. If you see something 

that you think needs to be fixed please              

contact the church office.  

Scrip Cards on hand include: 

BP     Cousin's 

Festival    Kwik Trip 

Marcus Theatre   Menards 

Piggly Wiggly  Pizza Ranch 

Roundy’s  Subway 

Texas Road House Walmart 

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program tuition voucher 
information for Parents: 
Lutheran High School is proud to be a part of the                   
Wisconsin Parental Choice Program (WPCP) which 
allows parents to receive a voucher to enroll their                 
children in private and religious schools. The statewide 
program is available to those families within certain low 
to moderate income levels. Student applications can be 
submitted online until April 20. The application portal will 
be available via our LHS homepage at 
www.lutheranhigh.com. The application will ask for last 
year's tax return information, so parents should file their 
returns early for income verification purposes. Contact 
Carmen Dolson at LHS for more information at                                  
920-452-3323. 

Congregation Night will be held on            

May 21st at Klemme’s Wagon Wheel.      

You can purchase tickets from                     

Tom Kroll, Dan Drossel,                                    

Dave Hilpertshauser, Jim Meyer or the 

church office.  

We will be collecting a door offering on the first 

Sundays in April, May and June to help defray 

the cost of the resurfacing the parking lot.  

The Board of Trustees would like to Thank the 

Men’s Club for the donation of $500 for the 

parking lot.  

Step back into 19th century Thailand with                          
Sheboygan Lutheran High School's production of 
"The King and I." Featuring well-known songs like 
"Getting to Know You" and "Shall We Dance?", along 
with the dramatic ballet of "Small House of Uncle 
Thomas", the show will delight all ages alike. The 
King of Siam, played by senior Dacota Anton (St. 
John's Plymouth), is trying to modernize Siam by 
introducing Western influences to his nation. He 
hires fiery Anna Leonowens, an English                                      
Schoolteacher played by senior Melody                               
Huebschman (St. John's Plymouth), to instruct his 
children in more scientific ways of thinking. Cultures 
clash and lessons are learned in this classic musical 
by Rogers & Hammerstein. Performances are 7pm 
Friday, April 28 & Saturday, April 29; and 2pm          
Sunday, April 30 in the LHS gymnasium. Tickets are 
$10 for reserved seating; $5 for bleacher seating. 
Stop by the LHS Office to purchase your tickets in 
advance or buy them at the door before each                    
performance. Any questions, contact the LHS Office 
at 920-452-3323. 

LHS LENTEN TOUR CONCERT:                            
Sheboygan Lutheran High School is hosting 
their biennial Home Lenten Tour Concert 
on Monday April 3rd at 7:00pm in the LHS 
Gymnasium. The performance, entitled 
"Neither Angels, Nor Demons", will feature the 
Konzertchor and Symphonic Band performing 
works from their recent 10 day tour to                                  
Las Vegas, NV. A video sharing highlights of 
the tour will also be presented. There is no 
cost for admission, however a freewill offering 
will be collected during the concert. Doors 
open at 6:30pm. 

Grace Ev. Lutheran Church, W1264 CTH FF, Haven 

will be holding a showing of the Movie “The            

Passion” on Sunday, April 9th at 6:00 p.m.  We 

encourage you to join us as we receive more           

insight on what Jesus has done for us for our             

forgiveness. 

The April St. Mark R & R luncheon will be held at 

Riverdale Country Club at 5008 South 12th St on 

Wednesday, April 19th at 11:30am. For                              

reservation please contact Dennis & Bev Diener at 

564-2212 or Dave & Eileen Diener  at 207-4408.  

It’s the sale you have been waiting for! The 21st 

Annual Rummage Sale and Brat Fry at Good 

Shepherd Lutheran Church, 1614 S. 23 Street in 

Sheboygan, will be held on Saturday, April 22nd 

from 7am to 2pm. There will also be a bake sale 

and craft and quilts available for purchase.              

Proceeds from the sale will be used for “A Work 

In Progress”.  

Youth Group Plant Sale 

The Youth Group is selling various 

plants. Items include various flowers 

(perennials & annuals).  Vegetables 

and fruit. They will also be selling 

smoker wood. Place your order with 

a Youth Group member or the church 

office by April 9.  

http://www.societyofcreation.org/conferences.php
http://www.societyofcreation.org/conferences.php
http://www.lutheranhigh.com

